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MEMORANDUM 
 
TO: All Students 
 
FROM: Ryan Perkins, Chief Academic Officer 
 
DATE: November 29, 2023 
 
SUBJECT: Inclement Weather Policy 2023 

 
 
When ANC officials determine, based on available data, that the weather or other 
conditions have made travel unsafe, the news media will be notified that the 
College is closed. Closings will be effective for all College operations, on and off 
campus. 

 
In the event of inclement weather, please tune to one of the radio/TV stations listed 
for information concerning the College closing. Our local radio station (96.3FM) 
and KAIT TV Channel 8 in Jonesboro, will be the first notified of campus 
closings. For those who have signed up for text messaging on the portal, you will 
receive a text message on the status of the closing. In addition, we will provide 
information on our website, the ANC app and update the automated telephone 
system as soon as a decision has been made. 

 
 
Television/Radio Stations: 
KAIT TV Channel 8 Jonesboro 
KHLS Radio Station (96.3 FM) Blytheville  
KJAM Radio Station (93.9 FM) Gosnell  
 
 
Text Messaging: 
If you have not signed up for cell messaging you may do so through the myANC 
portal. To sign up to receive text messages from ANC, log in to myANC and then 
click the Cell Messaging tab at the top of the screen. 

  
Choose your carrier and enter your phone number. Click the button to send a text 
message to your phone. 

  
The text message you receive will include a confirmation number. To complete the 
cell messaging registration process acknowledging ANC is permitted to text to your 
phone, enter the confirmation code into the box provided on the Cell Messaging tab 
and click the submit button. 
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